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CHIRGULAR

Subject-- INVITATION TO THE WEBINAR ON “MEASURING DIGITAL TRADE" ON
6" MARCH 2024

Ministry of Foreign Affairs vide its U.0. No. UN(iV)-2/1/2014 dated
13-02-2024, has informed that subject Webinar from Statistical Institute for Asia and the
Pacific of the UNESCAP, received through Mission in Bangkok.

2. This webinar will provide the participants will a clear understanding of the
importance of measuring digital trade, and the conceptual framework for measuring
digital trade whilst focusing on the fundamental concepts and statistical definitions. A
variety of examples and practical applications will be share by country representatives.
The webinar will also emphasize the importance of digital trade statistics in evidence-
based policy making. The target audience for these webinars are entry, mid-level and
high-level govemment officers with the responsibility for collection, compilation and

dissemination of international trade statistics.

3. Interested Officers are requested to furnish their nominations duly recommended
by the concerned AFS/head of the wing concerned to QA-l Section by 26.2.2024. After
approval, the nominated officers will fill out the nomination form at the following fink;

hitps.//forms office.com/e/MgKT31 6VvVe

Note:- “In addition to the eligibility criteria specified for a training, all officers who are
working on contract basisflixed pay package or having less than two years conlinuous
govemnment service or less than three months of service in Finance Division or against
whom disciplinary proceedings/inquiry is in progress, may need not to apply .

Section Officer (QA-1)

All Officers (BS-17 & above}, Finance Division, Islamabad
Finance Division's u.0. No.F.2 (11) QA-1/2014 dated: 20-2-2024

> Copy to Webmaster with the request to upload the circular on
Finance Division's website.




